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Fast fur/madam

I would like to comment and vote against the above plan for development of Velmore Farm for housing.
Personally I think is a terrible idea for the residents of Chandlers Ford.

We already have way too much road traffic, not enough nhs dental and gp practices. Not to mention the issues
with flooding in the area. This is just a way of money making without any regard to the well being of the
residents.

The biggest thing for me is taking away the green space and biodiversity that is so essential to the area.
Thank you

Kind regards

Dawn Felton

Sent from my iPhone





